

## **Dear Parents / Annwyl Rieni**

Friday has arrived and our visitors from Estyn have left! We have undergone a thorough, rigorous and challenging process where every aspect of our school has been scrutinised! The Inspection team showed incredible professionalism and fairness. Although I am not permitted to share their judgements of the school in advance of the report's publication, I can confirm we are encouraged by their findings.

I am incredibly proud of every single member of staff for their dedication, commitment and hard work! I want to thank the Governors and our amazing parents and carers for their continued and wholehearted support. Most importantly, I want all the pupils to know how proud I am of every single one of them!

As a school, we will continue to 'Inspire, Aspire and Make a Difference'!

Yours sincerely / Yn gywir, Susaw H. Roberts, Headteacher / Pennaeth





### Seren yr Wythnos

Congratulations to Leighton, Billy, Tyler, Kasey and all of Dosbarth Yr Wyddfa and Dosbarth Glyder



#### Dewi Ddraig

Llongyfarchiadau Kade, Billy and Bobbi-Bella



**Playground Pals** 

Well done to Fletcher and Gethin

Dosbarth Tryfan have developed their weighing and measuring skills through creating potions this week!



### Royal Mail!

Dosbarth Yr Wyddfa received a response from the Palace to the formal letters they sent to Prince Harry last May!





BI.4 became archaeologists this week. They found Roman artefacts using compass points, then brought them back to class to research and analyse! Llawer o hwyl!

# \* What We've Been Up To \*















There has been lots of teamwork happening in Dosbarth Elidir as they have been building the Iron Man.

Dosbarth Idris have been investigating Ice. They have been trying to release Elsa and Ana from their icy prison!

reat etry den.

> Dosbarth Tryfan have been creating their own Superheroes.

# Glan Llyn - Years 3&4

Just a reminder that the pupils in Years 3&4 are off to Glan Llyn for a two day residential course on Wed 23<sup>rd</sup> January and they will return on Thu 24th January.

## Nant BH Trip - Years 5&6

Just a reminder that the pupils in Years 5&6 are off to Nant BH for a three day residential course on Monday 21st January and they will return on Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> January.

Don't forget to follow us and see what's going on at school on our Twitter account



@FforddDyffryn

### **Diary Dates**

**21 – 23 January –** Nant BH (Yrs 5/6) 23 - 24 January - Glan Llyn (Years 3 / 4) Thu Feb 14th - Valentine Disco Mon Feb 18th - The One Steve Mon Feb 25th - Fri March 1st Half Term Mon March 4th - St David's Day Concert Friday April 12<sup>th</sup> – End of Term Monday April 29<sup>th</sup> – Inset Day Tuesday April 30th – Return to School Monday May 6th - May Day



